
Dear Colleague,  

I Hope this message finds you well wishing you a good new year full of success. 

  

Higher Institute of Technological Studies of KEF is a Public Tunisian  multi-
discipline Institute that contain  four departments (Computer Science, Mechanical, 
Electrical and Economic) (http://www.isetkf.rnu.tn).  

Internationalization is one of the strategic goals in our Institute. International 
cooperation gives an opportunity to introduce new approaches, tools, and training 
courses. That is why our Institute is actively looking for new partnerships for 
cooperation in projects of Erasmus+ Programme. International cooperation and 
projects, such cooperation will not only benefit for us, but also for our partners.  

Presently we are involved in Erasmus mobility program under the Key-Action 1. It is 
in this context of internationalization, we are reaching out to your University to 
authorize your interest through bilateral collaboration agreements in Erasmus+ 
partnership, more specifically under Key-Action 1 – Mobility of teachers and students 
and we are asking for your collaboration in our proposal.  

We would like to invite you to join us in our consortium, in order to create a strong 
partnership that will succeed in being funded from the EU.   

We are looking forward to a positive reply, so we can proceed with the next steps of 
the project development.  

For any question or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 Best regards, 

--  

Cordialement, 

Mohamed HAMED 

Technologue en informatique 
Directeur de département Technologies de l'Informatique 

Institut Supérieur des Etudes Technologiques du KEF (ISET du KEF) 

Tél : 97 77 63 72 

  

 

http://www.isetkf.rnu.tn/

